

CITY OF KEENE NEW HAMPSHIRE

Meeting Date: March 17, 2022

To: Mayor and Keene City Council

From: Mayor George S. Hansel

Through: Patricia Little, City Clerk

Subject: Appointment of an ad hoc Downtown Infrastructure Project Steering

Committee

Council Action:

In City Council March 17, 2022. Voted unanimously to confirm the appointments.

Recommendation:

I hereby appoint the following individuals to serve on the ad hoc Downtown Infrastructure Project Steering Committee, with a charge to review the scope and design of utility replacements as well as improvements to the downtown area. The ad hoc Committee will serve as an advocate for the project and be the host for any public interaction events. Finally, the ad hoc committee will make its recommendations to the City Council with regards to the project.

Mayor George S. Hansel, Chair
Councilor Randy Filiault
Councilor Mitchell Greenwald
Councilor Andrew Madison
Dillon Benik, Bicycle Pedestrian Path Advisory Committee
Alex Faulkner, Amiccis
Alec Doyle, The Colonial Theatre
Mark Rebillard, Deep Roots Massage
Brandie Wells, Soul Emporium
Nathalie Houder, Keene State College
Cheryl Belair, downtown resident
Robert Patton-Spruill, downtown property
owner

Attachments:

None

Background: